
 

 
 
School:  Rendell Park Elementary School  Meeting Date: January 17, 2025 

Total Number of Persons in Attendance:  
 

Next Meeting Date:  February 27, 2025  
 

 
 
Principal:  Sheldon Gallagher SCC Chairperson and Vice 

Chairperson: Sarah Gourlie 
Colleen Werenka      

SCC Secretary:  Amy Pierce 
 

      
Permanent Members Present Absent Representative Members Present Absent 
Sheldon Gallagher 
Kammy Chocan 

 
✔ 

✔ 
 

Sarah Gourlie 
Colleen Werenka 
Amy Pierce 
Catherine Stuart 
Jillian Schesnuk 
Rebecca Haftner 
Cheryl Trimble 
Erin Tobin 

✔ 
✔ 
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✔ 
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Others in Attendance: Shawn Coulter, Jessica Davidson, Braylea Williams 

mailto:sheldon.gallagher@lpsd.ca
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Principals Report (Shawn Coulter) 
 
Budget assumptions for next year: 

-fewer students projected for next year 
-seamless levy up 7000 

 -AB and SK grants projected up 1% (historically projected up 2%) 
-transition funding removed 
-salaries- not included as contracts aren’t nailed down  

Uncertainties 
 -enrollment, new AB funding model, AB CBA settlement timelines 
Full time kindergarten 
 -registration is open, class configuration will depend on the number of registrations 
Moving forward with two-term reporting 
Pursuit School of Sport-more information on the website  

https://www.lpsd.ca/schools/the-pursuit-school-of-sport 
 
SCC Notes 
 
~Piloted first online meeting- it didn’t go fantastic, hopefully, we have the kinks worked out and 
next time will work better. Sorry to those of you who were disconnected from the meeting when 
our laptop battery died. 
~Fundraising: 

-Mom’s Pantry order forms/emails will go out in March with delivery in April 
-Turkey Bingo? 

~Carnaval coming up Feb 28- will need parent volunteers 
~Educational Funding: 
 -Mrs. Bender wants to use the money for a learning program BOOM 
 The grade one team wants to use the money for 100’s Day and the writing assessment  
            yard party 
 -we didn't have enough members at the meeting to vote on this so it was posted on the 

executive Facebook page for approval.  
-from the executive page- motion from Heidi Fiedler, seconded by Cheryl Trimble, in 
favour Catherine Stuart, Erin Tobin, Jillian Schesnuk, Rebecca Haftner 

~Hot lunch continues to be successful thanks to parent volunteers helping deliver the lunches 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


	 
	 
	 
	 
	 

